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[bookmark: _GoBack]Haughmond Class – Autumn 2
What a fantastic first term the children had in Autumn 1. They have all settled in class extremely well and Miss Richards and I are so proud of the way they are all working so hard.
A full report with photographs can be seen on the Haughmond page on our school web site.

We have already had a busy start to the term with the majority of Haughmond completing some of their Bikeability levels. They will be rewarded with their certificates and badges soon.

This new term we are studying the History topic of Ancient Greeks. and looking at how this ancient civilization helped us today.

Whilst in Haughmond, we expect your child to continue to read at least 5 times a week for thirty minutes each night. Please can you continue to write a comment about how they have read and encourage the children to write a short paragraph of what they have read, or new vocabulary they have met. or their thoughts about any of the characters or plot as they read. Spellings will be sent home on Wednesday.  Your child is expected to learn these at home ready for a test on the following Wednesday.  

The children will continue with their intensive swimming course of 10 weeks. This is in order to give the children the best opportunities to complete their 25 m badge which all children in year 6 are targeted by the government to reach. As this takes two hours out of the PE curriculum, we may or may not partake in another PE lesson – depending on timetable restriction and the weather outside.

As part of their PSHE studies, the children will learn about mental Health, and the effect of harmful drugs on our body. The children will also be learning about diet and the effects of smoking on the body. The children will also be learning about this in Science as well as the circulatory system and the effects of exercise on their hearts.

In DT – the children are learning about structures. They will be researching and making some of these structures and evaluating them in class.

In RE we are answering the Big Question of – is Jesus the Messiah? We look forward to the discussions of the importance of Christmas this term as well.

As a church school, our learning takes place through Christian Values. This term we are looking at Trust. The children will be looking at how these values link to our topics and how they can display these values in their everyday lives.  If you see your child, or any member of the Holy Trinity community displaying any of our core values, we’d love to hear about it. We will be awarding children who go above and beyond to show these values a special award at the end of each term.

We look forward to the new term a head If you have any questions or concerns about any of the above, please do not hesitate to ask.
Many thanks,  Mrs Platt and Miss Richards
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Deo Fretus – Trust In God
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